February 1, 1980

Mrs. Florence Aylaian
4201 Cathedral Avenue, North West
Washington, District of Columbia 20016

Dear Mrs. Aylaian:

Thank you for your donation of $£25.00 (twenty-five
dollars) which you kindly gave to Saint Vartan Armenian
Cathedral in memory of your late husband John and son
Charles.

~ On Sunday, February 10, 1980, following the Divine
Liturgy, there will be a Requiem Service in Saint Vartan

Armenian Cathedral in memory of your late husband and
son.

We pray that Almighty God may rest the souls of
John and Charles in peace and grant a healthy and long
life to you.

With prayers,

Father Khajag Barsamian
Canon Sacrist
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